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NOTIFICATION

Report of the resumed ninth meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group on Access
and Benefit-sharing, Montreal, Canada, 10-16 July 2010

Dear Madam/Sir,

I am pleased to inform you that the report of the resumed ninth meeting of the Ad Hoc
Open-ended Working Group on Access and Benefit-sharing, held in Montreal on 10-16 July
2010 is now accessible in English on the Secretariat’s website at the following link:
http://www.cbd.int/doc/?meeting=ABSWG-09-2ND .

The report will be posted shortly in the other official languages of the United Nations on
the same webpage.

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ahmed Djoghlaf
Executive Secretary
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